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On Friday 28 June four of our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents joined in for an arts and crafts session when they

enjoyed colouring together – helping each other with what colour to use and showing each other what they had done.

We used sticky back pots of all shapes and sizes and stuck flowers, fairies, butterflies and autumn leaves on them. These can be

put on the windows of our residents' rooms so that light can shine through them.

A very relaxing and creative afternoon!
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